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Dear Parents/Carer  
 

4/5 Visit to The Fitzwilliam Museum Cambridge  
22nd February 2022 

 
Miss Gabenyte’s class will be visiting the Fitzwilliam Museum Cambridge as an extension of their 
topic work about Ancient Greece/Greeks. The children will be split into groups, where they will 
learn about the Ancient Greeks, some will be led by a museum teacher, and some will be self-
led.  
 
Usual drop off and home time arrangements will be in place as the children will be leaving at 
9:00am and are expected to return at 2:30pm. Any delays will be communicated through Class 
Dojo.  
 
Children will need to bring the following:  

• Drink(s) – no glass bottles 

• A snack – no nuts please 

• A packed lunch 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, we will be providing them with a packed lunch for 
the day. If you prefer to send them in with their own, this is fine - you will be able to select 
when pre-booking meals for that week - please remember no nuts.    
 
Please register your child for the event on Schnappy and provide consent along with your 
voluntary contribution of £10.50 per child by 10th February 2021, to cover the cost of the coach.  
We would like to thank the PTA for their contribution to the coach for this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Sharon Scott 
Business Manager 


